SHORELINE PRESERVATION SOCIETY

The City of Shoreline is undertaking a corridor study of the 145th St Right-of-way in order to address the safety and traffic problems inherent there and to propose improvements. One of the options the City is studying is a road widening the size of 8 traffic lanes, including sidewalks, turning lane and bike lanes. This would require up to 10-20ft of property acquisitions by eminent domain!

- How will your home or property be affected?What are your rights?
 - What actions should you take or the neighborhoods take?
- Do bike lanes even belong on 145th?
 Or would they be safer on the side-streets?

Shoreline Public Works Department webpage states: http://www.cityofshoreline.com/government/departments/145th-street-corridor

"The redevelopment of the 145th Street corridor promises to be a significant and complex capital improvement project in the City of Shoreline. The study will include development of a master plan for the proposed improvements to the corridor. The study process will evaluate several options for accommodating multiple travel modes, including vehicles, buses, pedestrians, cyclists, and freight."

Concerned About Eminent Domain Due to 145th Corridor Changes?

You are invited to a special meeting to answer your questions about how these changes might affect you and your family and what to do about it. Shoreline Preservation Society is sponsoring a meet up with noted Land Use Attorneys Barbara Dykes-Ehrlichman and Tom Ehrlichman.

- When: Tuesday, December 8th.
- Where: American Legion Hall, 14521 17th Ave NE
 - Time: 7-9pm
 - Bring: Friends, Neighbors and Questions.

Questions? Please call Janet at 206-734-5545 or email, janetway@yahoo.com
For more information about Shoreline Preservation Society's
work to protect our neighborhoods please check our
Website: https://preserveshoreline.wordpress.com